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On Thursday 6th October, we had our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon
which was a tremendous success , raising a fantastic £230! We would
like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for your support and
amazing charitable contributions, both through the numerous cake
deliveries we received and being with us for the afternoon celebrations.
It was great to see so many families attending and the fun and chats
both the children and adults were sharing! We are so happy to share
our fundraising efforts with Macmillan; helping to improve the lives of
those dealing with the affects of cancer- A very big thank you from all
at Alveley Primary School! 


